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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 6 Summer 2024  

 Friday 24th May 2024 

 

School Meal Price 
Increase 

Please remember that 
the cost of a school 

meal will be increasing 
by 10p. Therefore, after 

half term a meal will 
cost £2.55. 

 
 

Menu Change 
Due to the 80th 

Anniversary 
Commemoration of     

D-Day on Thursday 6th 
June, we will be serving 
fish and chips at school 
that day to recognise 
national fish and chip 
day. We will therefore 

be serving chicken 
goujons and chips on 

Friday 7th June. 
 

 

Bag 2 School 
Please bring your bags 
of quality used clothing 

to school on the 
morning of Thursday 6th 

June. Any of the 
following items will be 

gratefully received: 
 Men’s, Ladies’ and 

Children’s quality 
clothing 

 Lingerie, Socks, 
Paired shoes (tied 
together or elastic 
band around) 

 Handbags/ Hats/ 
Bags/ Belts 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dates for your Diary  
 

 

Arts’ Week Our Arts week begins after half term and we are looking forward to having a week 
full of exciting projects and activities. The theme this year is ‘The Circus’ to celebrate the fabulous 
Happy’s Circus which is coming to Crediton on Thursday 13th June. The children will move around 
to different classes through the week to work with a variety of teachers and will experience a 
range of art activities. Please could you provide your child with an old shirt or T-shirt to wear over 
their uniform for that week so that they don’t ruin their clothes with paints, glue or ink? Many 
thanks. 

 
London Legends! Well done 
to all of the year 6 children who 
spent three days in London this 
week. The children were 
incredibly well behaved and 
made us very proud. They all 
enjoyed the very busy schedule 
which included visits to London 
Zoo, Madame Tussauds, the 
London Eye, the Houses of 
Parliament, 10 Downing Street, the Lion 
King and a boat trip along the Thames. The 
children walked about 20 miles in total 
and didn’t complain once! 

I’d also like to say a huge thank you Mr Seller 
and Mrs Harris for organising the trip and to all 
the other adults who helped out on the trip – it 
sounded like a very tiring few days but it 
certainly sounds like everyone enjoyed 
themselves!  

Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 
Monday 3rd June 
Tuesday 4th – Friday 7th June 
Thursday 13th June 
Monday 17th – Friday 21st June 
Thursday 27th June 
Tuesday 2nd July 
Monday 15th July 
Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th July 6pm 
Thursday 18th July 
Monday 22nd July 2:00pm 
Tuesday 23rd July 

- Half term holiday 
- Non pupil day 
- Arts Week 
- Happy’s Circus 
- Year 5 Grenville residential 
- Year 5 Quogwarts Day at QE 
- Sports Day 
- Class swap and reports out 
- Year 6 Performance 
- Whole school disco 
- Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation 
- Last day of the year  - 3:10pm Leavers’ Tunnel 
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Junior Netball Club 
for Year 3s 

Queen’s Netball Club 
has recently started a 

new Junior Netball Club 
in Crediton and they are 

now looking to invite 
Year 3 children to play. 

You can try it out before 
joining in September at 
the two taster sessions 
which cost £2.00. No 

experience is necessary, 
just turn up at 5:00pm-
6:15pm on Monday 3rd 
June and Monday 10th 
June and have some 

fun. Scan the QR code 
or email: 

queensnetballclubcredit
on@gmail.com to book 

a place. 

 

Chulmleigh Year 5 
Taster Day  

Chulmleigh College are 
holding a Year Five 

Taster Day on Tuesday 
25th June from 8:30am 

to 3:00pm. If you would 
like your child to attend 
the day, then please use 

the following 
link: Chulmleigh College 

- Home or visit their 
website: 

https://www.chulmleig
h.devon.sch.uk/ 

 
 

Term Dates 2024-25 These are the term dates for the next academic year, starting from 
September 2024. Green squares show the days when children are not in school. 

Circus Tickets There are still some tickets available for 
the circus on Thursday 13th June, so if you still need to 
buy yours, then please use this link: 

https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1070541 

 

Crediton Library's half-term activities 
'Elmer' - Crediton Library will be celebrating Elmer Day with a children's craft and colouring on 
Saturday 25th May 10am-12pm. There will also be an Elmer Trail for the duration of the half term. 
Print Workshop with ‘Double Elephant’ On Tuesday 28th May, Double Elephant artist, Simon 
Ripley, will be leading a two-hour workshop between 10am and 12pm where you can step into 
the magical world of printmaking. To book your place, pop into Crediton Library or call 01363 

772578 or email crediton.library@librariesunlimited.org.uk. The event has a subsidised cost of 
£3 per child. This event is brought to you with support from Mid Devon District Council's ‘Love 
Your Town’ Scheme (Vibrant Town Centres). 
 

D-Day 80th Anniversary Commemoration Crediton Town Council will be marking the 80th 
Anniversary of the D-Day landings on Thursday 6th June with a proclamation in the Town Square 
at 8:00am and a beacon lighting ceremony at 9:15pm. In school, Year 6 children will be reading 
the ‘Poem for Schools – D-Day Heroes’  to the rest of KS2 at 11:00am (at the same time as the 
rest of the nation) and there will be fish and chips on the menu for that day to recognise it being 
national fish and chip day. 
 

The Big Boniface Bash! On Sunday 9th June at 12pm the town is putting on a big event in the 
park, "The Big Boniface Bash". St Boniface is famous around the world but strangely not so much 
in Crediton, the town of his birth. There is a worldwide story known of how St Boniface chopped 
down an oak tree and a fir tree grew in its place. Over the years, Christians in Europe decorated 
fir trees at Christmas and eventually Prince Albert brought the tradition to the UK which is why 
we now decorate trees at Christmas in the UK. 
In an effort to recognise the town’s connection to St Boniface, all of the children are being invited 
to dress up as Christmas trees – they can come dressed in green, wrap up in tinsel, wear bauble 
earrings, just be creative have fun! It's going to be a great event. Anyone who would like to take 
part can meet at 12pm by the big Christmas tree in the park ready for the Christmas tree parade 
which will start the event. 

https://www.chulmleigh.devon.sch.uk/
https://www.chulmleigh.devon.sch.uk/
https://www.chulmleigh.devon.sch.uk/
https://www.chulmleigh.devon.sch.uk/
https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1070541
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Congratulations to all of the year 
1 and 2 children who participated 
in the Football tournament at Bow 
Primary School this week. We took 
2 teams and each team played 5 
matches. Both teams played 
brilliantly, with great team spirit 
and lots of goals scored, despite 
the hot conditions. Very well done 
to everyone who played. 
Congratulations must also go to 
Stanley Trenaman who has been 
awarded his 10 metre swimming 
certificate from Swim England. 
Final congratulations go to our Year 3 and 4 children who had a great day at the rounders 
tournament at Sandford. One of our teams went through to the finals and beat Copplestone so 
were the winners of their group. Another team went through to the finals but lost in a close 
match and came second. All of the children were fantastic and represented the school really 
well. Many thanks to all of the adults who helped us with transport on Tuesday and also 
supported the children through the day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope you all have a fabulous half term break and will see you back at school on Tuesday 4th June. 
 

Debbie Main   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


